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Staying COVID-19 Secure – Summary 
 

How are we making sure that our Academy is safe? 
 

 

We will check for risks 

before opening. 
 

We will enforce good 

personal hygiene and 

frequent handwashing. 

 

Anyone unwell 

cannot come into 

the Academy.  

We will have a robust 

cleaning regime that is 

more frequent. 

 

There will be less 

children in a room 

together.  

To achieve this, we will 

need to make reasonable 

changes to the Academy 

day. 
 

What are the benefits to children coming into the Academy? 
 

 

It is good for their 

mental health and 

wellbeing.  

It is good for them to 

socialise with other 

children. 

 

Being in an 

Academy is the best 

place for them to 

learn. 

  

 

What if there is a case of COVID-19 in the Academy? 
 

 

The person with the symptoms must self-isolate for 7-days. 

 
 

The people they live with must also self-isolate for 14-days. 

 

If anyone at the Academy tests positive for COVID-19, the 

whole class and other people who were in close proximity 

must self-isolate for 14-days. 

 

What else might change? 
 

 

The time you drop 

off and pick up your 

child. 
 

Your child may have a 

different classroom and 

teacher. 

 

Your child may not 

have all their full 

normal lessons. 
 

We will change how we 

serve lunch. 

 


